Distribution of Ashes 2021

Ash Wednesday is quickly approaching (February 17)!  This year, the Cleveland Diocese has mandated that ashes will be sprinkled over the crown of the head rather than making a cross on the forehead.  This is to keep in accordance with avoiding the spread of COVID in any way.  Please see the following YouTube Link (around the 50-55 second mark) to see how it will be done.  This is not optional – it is the way this year.  You can also access the link on our parish website at www.olg.cc  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lkjTPBeZHZI&feature=emb_logo

